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A Message from the Mayor 
 

 

On behalf of the City of Vancouver I want to extend warmest greeting to the International 

Conference on Geriatrics and Gerontology. 

 

As Mayor, I am also very proud of the reputation Vancouver enjoys as one of the world’s 

most beautiful and unique meeting destinations.  I hope that in addition to attending the 

conference you are able to experience the many cultural and recreational activities the 

City has to offer.  I know everyone involved in organizing the conference will ensure 

your time with us is special. 

 

Once again, welcome to Vancouver, and I hope you have a productive and enjoyable 

conference. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Gregor Robertson 

MAYOR 

 


